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What We Are Learning: 

   We are still learning our 

shapes and colors. We are 

working hard on recognizing and 

printing our first name. Capital  

letter first, followed by lowercase 

letters. We ’ ve also been working 

on the numbers 1-6 by recognizing 

and writing them and counting that 

many objects. Rhyming is the  

newest skill we ’ ve started this 

month. It ’ s proving to be tricky for 

most of the kids so practice, prac-

tice, practice at home.  The letters 

we ’ ve learned so far are Aa, Mm, 

Ss, Pp,Tt, Ii.  

 

October is a busy month with 

Fire prevention week, Anti-Bullying  

week, conferences, our field trip &  

Halloween party and parade.  

Reminders 
  
October 10th—No School 
 
October 13—17 -Conferences 
And Book Fair 
 
October 17 and 18 No School 
 
October  23rd—Cox Farm trip 
 
October 31st Halloween  
  Parade and Party 

The weather is 

changing so please 

remember jackets! 


